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UUM is very concerned about the welfare and safety of all parties in making any 
decision. In the current situation with the increasing number of covid-19 infection 
cases, UUM has held a discussion and taken considerations and views from various 
parties, especially in matters of teaching and learning (T&L) for the First Semester 
Session 2021/2022 (A211). 
 
Based on this discussion while taking into account the National Rehabilitation Plan 
(NRP) phase 1, UUM has agreed that the teaching and learning (T&L) for the First 
Semester Session 2021/2022 (A211) will be implemented online (online) or completely 
remote. 
 
However, students who require assistance and meet the criteria set by the Department 
of Student Affairs (JHEP) can apply to return to campus to follow T&L online or 
remotely at UUM. Information related to the admission of these students to the campus 
will be announced by the Student Affairs Department in the near future. 
 
The Department of Academic Affairs (JHEA) will release announcements from time to 
time through official media (email, Facebook, and the HEA website) for reference and 
action taken by all students. These announcements are subject to any changes to the 
latest instructions and circulars issued by the Government and the University from time 
to time. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
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